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I am very appreciative of this travel bursary which facilitated my attendance at the 

29th North American Cystic Fibrosis Conference in Phoenix. The NACFC is the largest 

worldwide annual-scientific-meeting in Cystic Fibrosis (CF).  

 

While at the NACFC conference I had the opportunity to attend a short course on advanced 

drug therapy for CF in addition to workshops and symposia on the latest developments in 

CFTR modulation which will be invaluable to my ongoing development. 

 

Attendance at NACFC offered me the opportunity to present our research thus enhancing 

my presentation skills. I also received invaluable peer feedback on the content of my on-

going research. 

Many thanks to the COMH for this opportunity to receive unrivalled state-of the-art medical 

and research education on cystic fibrosis and for networking with other clinicians and 

scientists. 

 


